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BFED Committee

From: Lesley Milner <Lesley.J.Milner@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 10:31 AM
To: Maria Zielinski; BFED Committee
Cc: Kristina Cabbat; Michelle Santos; Zeke Kalua
Subject: Re: PLEASE READ attached letter re: Fiscal Year (“FY”) 2024 Budget Amendments  (BFED-31; BFED-32)
Attachments: Bill 76 and 77 (2023) - BFED-31 and 32 Response Sept 12 2023.pdf

Aloha, 
Please see the attached response from the Budget Director. Thank you! 
-Lesley 
>>> BFED Committee <BFED.Committee@mauicounty.us> 9/11/2023 7:12 AM >>> 
Ms. Zielinski: Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated 09/8/2023.  
  
Mayor’s Office (attention: Michelle Santos and Zeke Kalua): Please forward the attached letter to 
Mayor Bissen for his information. 
  
Thank you, 
BFED Committee Staff 
  


